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CVA Volunteers

From: Justin Croft
Sent: Thursday, 4 August 2022 6:18 PM
To: CVA Volunteers; kerryannep@westvic.com.au
Subject: Fwd: Possible donation from Flagstaff Hill

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Items for transfer.  
 
We won’t catalogue them but I will create a letter with the object details, like we did for the Mission to Seaman’s 
plaques.  
 
We can actually do this for the Masonic wallet. Save us time 
 
Cheers, 
Justin Croft | Flagstaff Hill Maritime Museum Collections Curator | Visitor Economy 
 
 
Warrnambool City Council - Flagstaff Hill | Warrnambool 3280 | P.O Box 198 Warrnambool 3280. 
T: +61 355594600 M: +61 499420619 
 
 
We value accountability, collaboration, respectfulness, progressiveness and wellbeing.  
Council acknowledges the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the lands on which we live and work and pays 
respects to Elders past, present and emerging. 
  

www.flagstaffhill.com |   
  
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Stawell Historic Society <stawhist@bigpond.com> 
Date: 4 August 2022 at 4:24:00 pm AEST 
To: Justin Croft <JCroft@warrnambool.vic.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Possible donation from Flagstaff Hill 

  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Warrnambool City Council.  Do not follow guidance, 
click links, or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
Hi Justin, 
  
Our Society would be very pleased to have these objects transferred to our collection. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Regards, 
  
Jim Melbourne 
Stawell Historical Society 
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From: Justin Croft [mailto:JCroft@warrnambool.vic.gov.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 4 August 2022 3:37 PM 
To: stawhist@bigpond.com 
Subject: Re: Possible donation from Flagstaff Hill 
  

 

 

To whom it may concern, 
  
My name is Justin Croft and I am the Curator at the Flagstaff Hill Maritime Museum in 
Warrnambool. We have found an 2 uncatalogued objects that are related to Pleasant Creek. I have 
attached images for you to look at. 
  
After an internal investigation we have found no record of why these are at the museum, or donor 
details. 
  
If you would be interested in these items, I would be happy to transferred them to your collection. 
  
Please let me know your thoughts. 
  
Kind regards, 
Justin Croft 
  
  
 
 
Justin Croft | Flagstaff Hill Maritime Museum Collections Curator | Visitor Economy 
Warrnambool City Council - Flagstaff Hill |  Warrnambool 3280 | P.O 
Box 198 Warrnambool 3280 
T: +61 355594600 | M: +61 499420619 |F: +61 355594900 | E: jcroft@warrnambool.vic.gov.au 
We value accountability, collaboration, respectfulness, progressiveness and wellbeing.  
Council acknowledges the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the lands on which we live 
and work and pays respects to Elders past, present and emerging.   
  
www.flagstaffhill.com |    

 
Notice: This email, including all attachments, is confidential.  If you are not the 
intended recipient, you must not disclose, distribute, copy or use the information 
contained in this email or attachments.   Any confidentiality or privilege is not waived 
or lost because this email has been sent to you in error.  If you have received it in 
error, please let us know by reply email, delete it from your system and destroy any 
copies. 
This email has been scanned by Sophos Puremessage 


